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SAR Drafting Team Nomination Period Open through December 1, 2015 
   

Now Available   
 

Nominations are being sought for SAR drafting team members through 8 p.m. Eastern, Tuesday, 
December 1, 2015. 
 
Use the electronic form to submit a nomination. If you experience any difficulties in using the 
electronic form, contact Wendy Muller. An unofficial Word version of the nomination form is posted 
on the Standard Drafting Team Vacancies page and the project page. 
 
By submitting a nomination form, you are indicating your willingness and agreement to actively 
participate in the drafting team meetings if appointed by the Standards Committee. If appointed, 
you are expected to attend most of the face-to-face team meetings, as well as participate in all the 
team meetings held via conference calls. 
 
The time commitment for this project is expected to be up to two face-to-face meetings per quarter 
(on average two full working days each meeting) with conference calls scheduled as needed to meet 
the agreed-upon timeline the team sets forth. Drafting teams also will have side projects, either 
individually or by subgroup, to present to the larger team for discussion and review. Lastly, an 
important component of the drafting team efforts is outreach. Members of the team should be 
conducting outreach during development prior to posting to ensure all issues can be discussed and 
resolved. 
 
Previous drafting team experience is beneficial, but not required. A brief description of the desired 
qualifications, expected commitment, and other pertinent information is included on the project 
page and the nomination form.  
 

Next Steps 

The Standards Committee is expected to appoint members to the team in December 2015. 
Nominees will be notified shortly after they have been appointedt. 
 
For information on the Standards Development Process, refer to the Standard Processes Manual. 

 

http://www.nerc.com/pa/Stand/Pages/Project-2015-10-Single-Points-of-Failure-TPL-001.aspx
https://www.nerc.net/nercsurvey/Survey.aspx?s=6ffac353bc67467da08c22db611448ee
mailto:wendy.muller@nerc.net
http://www.nerc.com/pa/Stand/Pages/Drafting-Team-Vacancies.aspx
http://www.nerc.com/pa/Stand/Pages/Project-2015-10-Single-Points-of-Failure-TPL-001.aspx
http://www.nerc.com/pa/Stand/Documents/Appendix_3A_StandardsProcessesManual.pdf
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For more information or assistance, contact Standards Developer, Katherine Street (via email) or at (404) 
446-9702. 

North American Electric Reliability Corporation 

3353 Peachtree Rd, NE 

Suite 600, North Tower 

Atlanta, GA 30326 

404-446-2560 | www.nerc.com 

 
 

 

mailto:katherine.street@nerc.net
http://www.nerc.com/

